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New York, January 31, 1924.

Mr. Homer S. Pace, Chairman,

Bureau of Public Affaire,

American Institute of Accountants, 

135 Cedar Street, New York, N. Y. 

Bear Mr. Pace, 

Answering your circular letter of the 22nd instant, 

I do not recall that I made any addresses or published any articles 

during 1922, and only one during 1923, as follows:

Address:- before American Ceramic Society, Glass Division, 
at 25th Annual Convention 
in Pittsburgh, Pa., on February 14, 1923;

Subject: Pricing and Costing Graded Product;

Length: About 20 minutes and a similar period of 
discussion.

Article:- published in Bulletin of American Ceramic Society 
Vol. 2, No. 5, May 1923, pp. 104 to 109, 
office Lord Hall O.S.U., Columbus, Ohio.

Subject and length same as address noted above.

In connection with the subject matter of this address, 

it is Interesting that the July, 1923, issue of the Harvard Business 

Review, Vol. 1, Ho. 4, pages 428 to 437, contained an article on 

"A Problem In Joint Costs" by Prof. William Morse Cole, giving 

similar solutions although, of course, he had not seen my article 

printed only a short time before.

Yours truly,

NEW-K
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